Dear Dr. Lamm, B

At the risk of sounding presumptions, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you 2/6 BN and best wishes on your appointment to the presidency of

Yeshwa University.

I have been among your admirers

trem the time I took courses with you at Enc.
My father, terry, informed me of the news of
your ascendency to my great pleasure. I trust
and pray you will lend to your new position

the excellence and Quality that you have always exhibited.

I hope you will accept this heartfelt expression of best wishes with the spirit with

Which it is written.

Sincerely,

Happy + healthy New Year! Jay Rosenble

JAY ROSENBLUM YC'70